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19 December 2024 
 
Confirmation of GNSO Representative to Empowered Community Administration 
 
To: John Jeffrey, ICANN secretary 
Cc: GNSO Council 
 
Dear John,  
 
On behalf of Gregory DiBiase, GNSO Chair, and on behalf of the GNSO Council, I am pleased to inform you that the 
GNSO Council voted unanimously in favor of the Consent agenda item confirming the GNSO representative to the 
Empowered Community Administration, at the Council meeting on the 19 December 2024. This item confirmed 
that Tomslin Samme-Nlar, GNSO Vice Chair, will represent the GNSO as Decisional Participant on the Empowered 
Community Administration until the end of his term at ICANN84.  
 
On behalf of Greg DiBiase, GNSO Chair,  
 
Terri Agnew  
GNSO Secretariat 
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